
Spatial Statistics course - preliminary meeting

on Wednesday July 5 at 5 pm in FSR 4.3.

The course will take place Sept 18 – 29 and taught by members of the
department of Ecosystem Modelling.

Registration in StudIP will be opened after the preliminary meeting.

Both MSc and PhD students are welcome.

The goals for the preliminary meeting are:

1) Clarify the type of spatial statistics covered in the course (point pattern
analysis).

You may also have a look at our material on OpenILIAS for a first impression

http://openilias.uni-goettingen.de/openilias/goto_openilias_crs_1451.html

and of course you may look at the course description (M.FES.725 / course
number 700294 in HISinOne EXA / StudIP)

2) Clarify organization of the course

Most importantly: we will complete all exams and presentations within these
two weeks

3) Give background on the type of projects to be done in the second course
week.

This way you have the opportunity to already look for appropriate data before
the course.


